
IMPORTANT NOTICE
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CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 DECLARATION

Dear Keyline Customers,

This declaration is to inform you of products supplied from Keyline and Keyline USA that contain
chemicals which are listed on California's Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of
1986, commonly known as Proposition 65 (Prop 65).

Prop 65 includes a list of chemicals which the state of California's risk assessment process has 
determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. Keyline’s products 
may contain some of these chemicals. 

The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at:
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list

Keyline is committed to providing safe, high quality products for our customers. We worked
with our suppliers to ensure we identi�ed all parts and products listed under Prop 65 chemical
list.

Products will be labeled with the following warning label:

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact us at qc@keyline.it.

Thank you, 

Keyline USA


